Commonwealth Edison

PR
on, linoi
elaphone 708 / 746-2084

March 3, 1992
IRAD-92-013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reglon 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyr, 111inots 60137

Attn: Mr. A, Bert Davis
Reglonal Administrator

Gentloven:

This letter refers to Inspection Reports No. 50-295/91024(DRSS) and No,
§0-304/91024(DRSS), specifically Opan Items Nos. 50-295/91024-0) and
50-304/%°024-01; which were the result of a routine inspection conducted by A.
G. Januska of the USNRC Region 111 from October 7th to October 11th, 1991,

The Open Items were a rvesult of the need for analysis to be performed by
off.site vendors. Please find the attached report of the Boric Acid
Monitoring Tank 1B sample analysis performed by TMA/Norcal for gross alpha,
H-3, Sr-89, Sr-90, and Fe55. Also attached 1s the result of the gross beta
#nalyses performed at Zion Station on November 1, 199] at 0900 hours CD7.

Any additional int.rmation or further questions will gladly be addvessed
by J. A. Heaton, Zlon Station Chemistry department, (708) 746-2084 ext. 2558,

Sincerely,

T. P. Joyce

Station Manager
Zlon Station
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